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First Quarter Exterior Lighting Report

The Exterior Lighting Advisory Committee (ELAC) serves as an advisory body to address the campus community
exterior lighting needs and safety concerns.

Operations Division had a nighttime drone survey performed the first week of February.
The survey captured our recent Chitwood - Weymouth projects and confirmed
improvements to the lighting.

Nighttime Drone
Survey Complete

Key

- Light Zones
Blue Dot- Drone starting Location
Blue Lines- Drone Flight Path
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First Quarter . _
Audit Results: Current Projects:

i# | ights needing to be 18th Street Lighting Project
| replaced/repaired * Flint to Womble, out for bid-
Tall Pole Lights - 129 2 bids have been received
Pathway Lights - 39 to date
Bollard Lights - 9 o Pathway Lights Only
28 pathway lights have been
replaced
60 pathway lights pending arrival

All non-working lights were reported
to the Electric Shop for repairs.
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safely illuminate an area is only
one factor out of many the
ELAC considers. Backiight

or needs attention, please call
806-742-40PS.
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